
Task # 24 – 28 Date:   12 December 2024  

Task: Piets Close Paths 

 

Big team turn out today for our final group task of the year - clearing the leaf debris and mud 
from the path along Pigs Close. 
 

Having such a large, and energetic team certainly helped with this lung busting work today - 
and kept us warm all morning. 
 

It’s the first time we managed to complete the full footpath length - from Bridge St entrance 
all the way to the end at Mill Lane - as a single group task - fantastic effort from everyone 
especially when we also swept leaves/mud from the pavement on Bridge Street before we 
began too. 
 

 
Just starting at Pigs Close entrance on Bridge St. 

 
Making sure the safety buoy is clear from brambles 

 
The path looking clear of mud again 



 
The team at the end of the path - Mill Lane 

 
Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Anne, Philip, Steve, Bob, Paula, Karen, Andy, Pat, Patricia, 
Alistair, and Nick 

Next Task: 
Thursday 09 Jan 2025 10:00  

Meet: Millennium Park – Melton Road entrance 
 


